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Statement: 

 

Considering that the application of standards is essential for a correct management of geographic 

information, we believe that it is necessary to redouble efforts in training for this matter and to seek 

ways to expand capacities in the use of ISO and OGC standards in emerging or developing countries. 

  

Likewise, we recommend that the UN-GGIM thematic and regional groups establish greater contact 

with the institutions, inviting their representatives to their plenary meetings, seminars and request 

specialized collaboration in the preparation of technical documents generated by these thematic and 

regional groups by UN-GGIM. 
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